INVITITION FOR BID
FOR
2002 International 4900 (Refuse Collection Truck)
BID NUMBER 062717
FOR
CITY OF SOCORRO, NEW MEXICO

City of Socorro
111 School of Mines Rd.
Socorro, New Mexico 87801

ISSUE DATE: June 15, 2017 DUE DATE: June 27, 2017



Overview

The City of Socorro hereby invites competitive sealed bids for the sale of a 2002
INTERNATIONAL 4900 (refuse collection truck). The minimum bid should be no
lower than $10,000.00.

Procurement

Sealed bids will be accepted until bid opening at 3:00 p.m. June 27, 2017 in the
City Hall Council Chambers, 111 School of Mines Rd. Socorro, New Mexico. At
that time bids will be opened publicly and recorded. The City of Socorro reserves
the right to reject any or all bids and to accept the bid which in its judgment is
most advantageous to the City.

Any bids received after the above date and/or time will be returned unopened.
All bids must be clearly marked Bid No. 062717 on the lower left corner of the
envelope. The bidder shall assume full responsibility for the timely delivery of
bid. Any bid not clearly marked Bid No. 062717 will be disqualified.

The envelope shall be addressed to:
City of Socorro
Leopoldo (Polo) Pineda, Jr.
Chief Procurement Officer
Post Office Drawer K
Socorro, New Mexico 87801

Specification can be obtained from Leopoldo (Polo) Pineda, Jr. at (575) 835-0240
or email ppineda@socorronm.gov.

Any questions related to this IFB should be addressed to Tony Montoya, Vehicle
Fleet Manager at (505) 507-3305.


mailto:ppineda@socorronm.gov
















































































































